
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Dates for your Calendar!  

            Sat 3rd 4th 5th  Jan - Life Drawing Workshop                      Coordinator:   Clive Vogel 

            Wed Jan 8th     - Committee Meeting 2pm                         Secretary:       Kathy Bruce 

            Sat 11th Jan       - Acrylic Group 10am                                  Coordinator:   Nancy Robinson  

            Wed Jan 15nd  - General meeting 12.30pm                      Secretary:         Kathy Bruce Sat 

            Jan 18thth    - Portraits 1pm-4pm                                            Coordinator:  Janelle Hoban             

            Sat Jan 25th   - Still Life 12.30pm to 4pm                                     Coordinator:    Carol Smith  

 For information on how to contact coordinators or Secretary refer to list at the end on this 

 Newsletter 

 

A Word from the President 

Happy New Year.   
As we are all enjoying a short break after Christmas this is a special bulletin only covering important 
news and reminder notices.  
You will receive a full newsletter in February.  
Best wishes.   
Nancy Robinson (President) 
 

Studio News  
Studio Exhibition: 
’ Art for Arts’ Sake’: this exhibition is an open theme, any medium, and must be an original 
composition. Works to be at the studio by Friday 10th Jan. Hanging on Monday 13th Jan at 1pm. 
Attention Kathy, Nancy, Tania, Heather Green.  Some works from the previous exhibition may remain 
on display.  
Christina  Zey 
 

Member Opportunities 
Any members who run private art classes are encouraged to bring in advertising fliers so we can 
inform other members and the public about classes available. (Eg. Evette Pepper-Leddin & Janene 
Castillo) Note: Evette’s exhibition at Creators 24th Jan 7.30pm). 
 

A General Clean-up day will be January 6th. Please come along to help and take home any of 
your possessions not in use. 
 
Keys 
Lin Stark is updating and maintaining membership lists and a key register.. 
Key holders will have numbered keys. In the next newsletter there will be a call for members to bring 
in their keys for numbering. Those not renewing membership this year are asked to return their keys. 
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Just a friendly reminder:  FEES ARE OVERDUE!  As of the 14th January members who have 
not paid will be unfinancial, and will no longer receive a newsletter, unless you have 
contacted Marg  Robins (Treasurer) . 
 

Plant Farm News 
February Exhibition (Land Sea & Sky):  Usual delivery terms apply for pick-up of January 
works and delivery February exhibition pieces: (2.30pm 1st Tues (4th) February)  
 
                                          AWAS: Subscription Payment Information 

 
Mail: The Treasurer, AWAS P.O. Box 1170, Wodonga Vic 3689.  Please fill in the remittance advice 
and return so that member details can be kept up to date. 
  
Electronic banking:    Account details: 
          Account name:       Albury Wodonga Artist Society 
          BSB:                    06 3534 
          Account Number:      0090 3179 
  ***Please remember to put your name in as a reference on your payment*** 
 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
                              
 
 
 
                                AWAS Subscription 2013/14: Remittance Advice 
 
.       Amount Paid $                           Date………………………. 
 
Name………………………………………………………………………Phone 
No………………………………….Mob…………………………… 
 
Address………………………………………………………………      
Email…………………………………………………………………………… 
 
………………………………………………………………………… 

 
 
Studio Session Co-ordinators                                                               Workshop Co 
Ordinators 
Life Drawing       Contact:   Clive Vogel 0427774214                      Pastels          Lin Stark :  
Still Life               Contact:   Carol Smith: 02 6024 5094                  Watercolour   Jenny Wallace 
Acrylics                Contact    Nancy Robinson 0260243127             Oils                Janet Buckton 
Portraiture            Contact:   Janelle Hoban 0401 919813                 
 
Plant Farm Exhibitions   Heather Sparks                                         Website Co-ordinator: 
Barb Strand        hcolebourn@exemail.com.au  0260595306 
 
 

President 
Nancy Robinson 
Ph:0260243127  
 
nancyrobinson18
03@gmail.com 

 
 

Vice President 
Jill Scanlon 
Ph:0260258410 
Mob:0412477804 
Kevin.scanlon@bigpon
d.com 
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nd
 Vice Christina Zey 

Ph:0260400045 
Mob:0410511211 

Secretary 
Kathy Bruce 
Ph:0260255913 
kathleenbruce@bigpo
nd.com 
Vice:Heather Green 
Ph:0260246523 
Heather.estelle.green8
@gmail.com 

Treasurer 
Margaret Robins 
Ph:0260439915 
marjohnrobins@westmont
.org.au 
Vice: Midori Treeve 
Ph:0260592765 

Newsletter Editor 
Carol Smith 
Ph:60245094 
carolann@westnet.com.
au 
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